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Dear Parents

NTPCis observing ‘Safety Week’ from4.3.24t0 10.3.24. In regards to the same, a painting competition will
be organised for the students of classes VI to VIl tomorrow (6.3.23) after their scheduled exams.

Students who are interested in participating in the competition have to bring crayon colours along with
them. Sheets will be provided to them in the school itself.

Topic - Home Safety/Road Safety
There isno change in the dispersal time (11.50 am).

Regards





